
 

 
 

 
 

CPSIA Statement 
 

 
 
Preferred Nation always strives to deliver excellence and peace of mind in all our products. We 
make sure that our items are designed and produced with high quality while maintaining 
compliance with the New Consumer Product Safety Improvement Act (CPSIA) regulations 
currently in effect. We are also constantly working with our vendors and supply chain partners 
to ensure they meet federal and local health and safety laws. 
  
In August 2008, Congress introduced the Consumer Product Safety Improvement Act (CPSIA) 
to regulate the levels of lead in paint and surface coating for all components in children’s 
products. In August 2009, a revision of the acceptable lead levels was made, demanding levels to 
be less than 300 ppm in substrates and 90 ppm in surface coatings. 
 
While Preferred Nation’s products are not designed for, nor intended for, children 12 and 
under, we realize that some customers may sell the items to the youth market, where to be 
used by children under 12. We therefore offer a selection of products that have been tested 
through 3rd party laboratories, who have issued official certificates that can be provided upon 
request.   
 
Preferred Nation will continue to monitor changes in the CPSIA regulations in order to ensure 
compliance with all applications and regulations.  
 
Last revised on 07/01/15  
 


